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14th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We now have further details about the choir singing at Yateley Christmas Market on Saturday 26th 

November and The Christmas Fayre.  

Yateley Christmas Market - Saturday 26th November  

We are going to be opening the Market at 3:00pm with some Christmas songs. As it could be a 

little bit busy the organisers have suggested we meet in the car park at Yateley Manor School at 

2:45pm. From here we will walk round as a group to the performance area. We are only singing for 

about 15 minutes so please stay and listen to the singing and then collect your child. As it could be 

busy we ask if you could be patient with us while we check each child has an adult to go home 

with.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

School Christmas Fayre - Friday 2nd December 

We are opening the Christmas Fayre so we would like the choir to meet just outside Hedgehog 

class at 4:55pm. Please don't come too early as we will be outside in the cold.  

Thank you for your co-operation.  

We look forward to seeing you at the events. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anna Fennell 


